
College of Health and Human Services 
Dean’s Office 745-8912 

Report to the Undergraduate Curriculum Committee 
 
The following Consent items are submitted for consideration at the Oct. 22 meeting of the UCC. 

Type of Item Description in Item and Contact Information 

Consent Proposal to Delete a Course 
IDFM 151 Survey of Architecture and Interiors I 
Contact: Sheila S. Flener, sheila.flener@wku.edu , 745-4105 

Consent Proposal to Delete a Course 
IDFM 152 Survey of Architecture and Interiors II 
Contact: Sheila S. Flener, sheila.flener@wku.edu , 745-4105 
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Proposal Date: 08/202015 
 

College of Health and Human Services 
Family and Consumer Sciences 

Proposal to Delete a Course 
(Consent Item) 

 
Contact Person:  Sheila S. Flener, sheila.flener@wku.edu, 745-4105 
 
1. Identification of course: 

1.1 Current course prefix and number:  IDFM 151 
1.2 Course title: Survey of Architecture and Interiors I 

 
2. Rationale for the course deletion: This course is being replace with IDFM 150 
 
3. Effect of course deletion on programs or other departments, if known: This course is only 

required for Interior Design students and is being replaced with a new course. 
 

4. Proposed term for implementation: Fall 2016 
 
5. Dates of prior committee approvals: 
 

Department of Family and consumer Sciences    08/21/2015 

CHHS Undergraduate Curriculum Committee   Sept. 18, 2015 

Undergraduate Curriculum Committee   

University Senate  

 
  



Proposal Date: 08/202015 
 

College of Health and Human Services 
Family and Consumer Sciences 

Proposal to Delete a Course 
(Consent Item) 

 
Contact Person:  Sheila S. Flener, sheila.flener@wku.edu, 745-4105 
 
1. Identification of course: 

1.1 Current course prefix and number:  IDFM 152 
1.2 Course title: Survey of Architecture and Interiors II 

 
2. Rationale for the course deletion: This course is being replace with IDFM 150 
 
3. Effect of course deletion on programs or other departments, if known: This course is only 

required for Interior Design students and is being replaced with a new course. 
 

4. Proposed term for implementation: Fall 2016 
 
5. Dates of prior committee approvals: 
 

Department of Family and Consumer Sciences  08/21/2015 

CHHS Undergraduate Curriculum Committee  Sept. 18, 2015 

Undergraduate Curriculum Committee   

University Senate  
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